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District Advancement Plan Focus: Student Council
Hebron Public Schools seeks to not only provide a safe
environment and excellent academics, but to encourage students
to lead and serve their community and school.  One opportunity for
students to develop leadership skills is through the student council
program. Student council consists of 1 or 2 students from grades
2-6.  They lead their classmates in school wide events and activities,
while promoting a positive school climate focused on Choose Love
and CARES.  The Student Council looks for ways to improve our
school through reminders at Town Meetings, spreading kindness, and planning school spirit days.

Meet our Deans
The Dean of Students role is an important part of our school community.  They are responsible
for creating a warm climate, positive culture and strong sense of belonging for every student.
They are ready to support others through the implementation of responsive classroom practices,
Choose Love lessons, and enabling all learners to cooperate with each other, to show respect for
all, to empathize with others, and to use self-control in challenging times.

GHS Dean Sarah Haynes: “My favorite part of this job is that I get to know
each and every student and adult here.  I get to work with whole classes, have
lunch with small groups each day, and work individually with students.  I have
worked in a couple districts before coming to Hebron.  I tell everyone how proud
I am to be here.  The amount of collaboration, support and compassion for
students and colleagues is unique.   I am so grateful to be a part of the Hebron
team.”

HES Dean Dana Mutch: “ I love ‘kid time’.  I strongly
recommend sharing a laugh with our kids - they are simply
the funniest and most unconditional people I know. Over the years our district has
cultivated and celebrated my passions as an educator in many ways.  Although those
of us now considered veterans have experienced many changes over the years, one
vital attribute remains - that despite the ups and downs, our family perseveres. We
recognize and celebrate the unique qualities and strengths each person brings to the
table by ensuring that each person has a place at that table.”


